
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
Members of the Board of Washoe County Commissioners have been invited to attend a 
Legislative Reception which will begin at 5:30 p.m. on January 29, 2015 at the Washoe County 
Administration Building, 1001 E. 9th Street, Building A, Reno, Nevada 89512.  The City of Reno, 
the City of Sparks, the Washoe County School District and Washoe County will introduce their 
legislative teams for the 78th Session of the Nevada Legislature.   
 
This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may be a quorum of the Washoe County 
Board of Commissioners at the Legislative Reception. This event is not intended as an official 
meeting of the Washoe County Commission and no deliberation or action of the Commission 
will occur. 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the following locations:  Washoe 
County Administration Building (1001 E. 9th Street, Reno), Washoe County Courthouse--Second 
Judicial District Court (75 Court Street, Reno), Washoe County Central Library (30l South Center Street, 
Reno), Sparks Justice Court (1675 East Prater Way, Sparks), www.washoecounty.us/bcc 
and https://notice.nv.gov.  
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